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Hello fiends of DHF, greeting from Tanzania.  

We are happy to present to you our first newsletter. In the newsletter we want to give you an 
insight into our organisation and activities we have done with the funding we have received from 
our partners, friends and donors. Also we want to share new ideas for projects, the people which 
work with us and coming funding campaigns, like the upcoming LittlebyLittle on Global Giving. If 
you have any questions or want to get involved, get in touch with us and become a friend!  

Pendaeli Amos Musani   

 

 

TreeGivingDay 2024 

On 8 march 2024 the truck with the 4,000 Shiny Oak trees arrived 
at Oldonyong'iro village, to be distributed to the farmers we had 
invited to come. The interest was so great that we had to reduce 
the number of trees per farmer to provide for everyone. 

270 farmers registered for 5-20 trees, so we expect that more than 
300 new owners have some trees planted at their farmland to 
enjoy the benefits of having trees.  

Leaders of the village have formed an environmental conservation 
committee, that will help to work closely with farmers to make 
sure the trees are cared well. We wanted to thank our partner and  
donors on Global Giving for making this day possible and maybe 
you can join us next year! 
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New partner  

Since this February Projectburo De Laat from the Netherlands is a new 
partner of DHF. Peter is volunteering for DHF, managing the Global Giving 
website and will give advice on projects when asked for by Pendaeli. He 
created also this newsletter, so we hope it will be a success!  

 

 

Global Giving 

Because we couldn’t see our project pages anymore, we were not active on GG anymore, but 
Peter has reorganized our pages and created some new ones, so we now have 8 projects online 
to contribute to. Some are the same, like ‘Offsetting CO2 by planting trees in Tanzania’ and the 
education projects, but we also want to start with soil fertility and clean energy. We keep giving 
the primary needs to families, now described as health and hygiene kits.  We hope you will 
support us again as you did generously the last years. 

Donation match at Little By Little event! 

From April 8-12, when you give up to $50 to support 
Destiny Hope Foundation, @GlobalGiving will 
match your generosity at 50% for the Little By Little 
campaign.  

Help us spread the word: share this post with your 
family and friends to let them know that BIG change 
can come from little acts of kindness!  

 

 

 

 

 

Destiny Hope Foundation Tanzania 

Pendaeli Amos Musani, director. MEC Building, 5th 
floor, #503 P.O Box 1808 - Arusha, Tanzania 

Tel: +255 712 643685 / +255 754 743685 

Email: info@destinyhopefoundation.org    

Website: https://destinyhopefoundation.org 

Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/Destinyhopefoundation  

Global Giving: 
https://www.globalgiving.org/donate/92872/destiny-
hope-foundation/  
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